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I am in the Grant Park Area. I support the measure to ban street camping. I think 18 months is
too long. I am a retired High School teacher. I would be happy to volunteer if the problem
were being addressed. What I won't do is volunteer to stick my finger in the dyke and hold it
there for years. There seem to be major management problems for big projects at the city and
county level.So you need a new management structure to address complex problems. I support
the measure to ban street camping and provide other accommodations and localize campers in
organized camp sites.
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